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This month we will start off with our focus on Dr. Seuss!  It will be a fun week of 

learning through activities based on several of the great Dr. Seuss books including 

“Green Eggs and Ham” and “The Cat in the Hat”.  Wednesday, March 5th is “Wacky 

Wednesday” so please encourage your child to dress wacky (wacky hairstyle, 

clothes on backwards, two different socks or shoes, etc.). 

Health and Safety will be our next focus.  We will learn about the importance of 

taking care of ourselves by getting enough rest and exercise, brushing our teeth, 

and going to the doctor, etc. We will talk about being safe riding bikes and walking 

across the street with adults.  We will be learning about fire safety as well (stop, 

drop, and roll, and practicing fire drills). 

We will end our month learning about wind, air, and space.  We will be making kites 

and pinwheels as we learn about wind and all the things it can do. 

 

Our bible stories this month will be “The Lost Sheep”, “Ten Sick Men”, and “The 

Glory of Jesus”. 

 

Important Dates 

Wednesday, March 5th---Wacky Wednesday 

March 24th-28th Spring Break—School Closed 


